Stephen Browne
Reynards Path, Bermingham road,
Tuam, Co Galway, Ireland.
0858198456
Stephenbrowne97@gmail.com

Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to you today in respect of the Summer Internship programme at Byrne Wallace, after reading up on the programme on the firms website.

Personally, I believe I can be a good fit for the culture here at Byrne Wallace. I would consider myself to be a highly motivated person, with good interpersonal, and organisational skills willing to perform to the best of my ability. I also have a willingness to be moulded into what the firm wants from an intern and the ability to take on board feedback to grow and progress to be a good intern, and in turn a well-rounded solicitor. 
I would be grateful and jump at the chance at being given an interview for an internship position as I believe I can fit into a forward thinking firm, providing expert legal service to protect and promote their clients.

I look forward to hearing from you, I can easily be contacted from either email or mobile.

Yours Sincerely,
Stephen Browne.
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